
Subject: NCAA Post-Eligibility Insurance Program – Claim Eligibility 

 

Dear [Student-Athlete's Name], 

We hope this letter finds you well as you transition beyond your collegiate athletic career. 
We want to inform you of your eligibility for the NCAA-sponsored Post-Eligibility Insurance 
Program, which provides coverage for athletic-related injuries sustained on or after August 
1, 2024. 

As a recently separated student-athlete from an NCAA Division I, II, or III member 
institution, you are eligible to file an insurance claim for any qualifying injuries. This 
coverage remains available for up to two years (24 months) following your separation from 
your institution, ensuring continued medical support for athletic-related injuries. 

Key details of the Post-Eligibility Insurance Program include: 

• Eligibility: Any former NCAA Division I, II, or III student-athlete who sustained an 
athletic-related injury on or after August 1, 2024. 

• Coverage Period: Extends up to 24 months post-separation from your institution. 

• Claim Coordination: If your playing institution has an existing claim on file, the 
insurance company and claims payor will coordinate benefits accordingly to ensure 
appropriate coverage. 

To initiate a claim, or if you have any questions regarding the claims process, please 
contact A-G Specialty Insurance at ncaa@agadm.com or visit 
www.posteligibilityinsurance.com to learn more. To easily file a claim, scan the QR Code 
below.  We encourage you to review your eligibility and submit any necessary 
documentation as soon as possible to better ensure timely processing. 

We appreciate your contributions to intercollegiate athletics and wish you success in your 
future endeavors. 

Best regards, 
 
 

 

http://www.posteligibilityinsurance.com/

